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November 6, 1990 

Mr. Philip Harrold 
2169 S. Coors Circle 
Lakewood, CO 80228 

Dear Mr. Harrold: 

I have been going over the records here in the WTS 
office since I have assumed the job of Office Manager. 
I show by our records that you received a complete set 
of the Journals in September of this year. 

If this is correct you don't need to so anything. If 
our records are not correct and you haven't yet 
received your set, please write or call me right away. 
I feel badly that you have had so much trouble with 
the Society. I believe Dr. Snyder has shared with 
you the difficulties we have had on this end. We are 
trying very hard to straighten things out. Thanks so 
much for your continued patience! 

May the Lord bless you in your work for Him. 

Sincerely, 

Patricia Walls 
Office Manag r 

cc: Howard Snyder 

ANNUAL CONFERENCE THE FIRST FRI. & SAT. OF EACH NOVEMBER 

1990 CONFERENCE . NOVEMBER 2-3. NAZARENE THEOLOGICAL SEMINARY. KANSAS CITY. MISSOURI 


